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Saint Aloysius Catholic Church 
751 Academy Drive 

Bessemer, Alabama  35022-5276 
Telephone:  424-2984 Fax:  426-5753 

E-Mail:  staloysius@bellsouth.net Website:  www.staloysiuscc.org 
Office Hours:  Monday – Friday, 8:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. (closed for lunch, Noon – 12:30 p.m.) 

 

April 22, 2018 
Fourth Sunday of Easter 

 

PASTOR 
Rev. William P. Lucas              Office:  424-2984 
                Home:  424-1839 
(e-mail:  frbilllucas@aol.com) 

 
PASTORAL ASSOCIATE 
Mrs. Stephanie Gerson              424-2984 
(e-mail:  staloysiusre@bellsouth.net) 

 
CHOIR DIRECTOR 
Mr. Will Krysiek               424-2984 
(e-mail:  music.staloysius@gmail.com) 

 
CHURCH SECRETARY 
Mrs. Judy Cacioppo              424-2984 
(e-mail:  staloysius@bellsouth.net) 

 
SCHOOL PRINCIPAL 
Mrs. Stephanie Burke              425-0045 
(e-mail:  principal@mysaintschool.com) 
School’s Website:  www.mysaintschool.com 

 
PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL CHAIRPERSON 
Ms. Stacy Small               470-6994 
(e-mail:  stacylyn1972@hotmail.com) 

 
PARISH FINANCE COUNCIL CHAIRPERSON 
Mr. Jim Franklin               491-3099 
(e-mail:  meme72846@bellsouth.net) 
 
 
 

WEEKEND EUCHARIST 
Saturday               4:30 p.m. 
Sunday                8:30 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. 
Sunday            1:00 p.m. (Spanish) 
 

WEEKDAY EUCHARIST 
Monday               5:30 p.m. 
Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday            8:30 a.m. 
Friday                8:15 a.m. 
 

SUNDAY BULLETIN 
Deadline for new items            Tuesday 4:00 p.m. 
 

HOLY DAYS         Please check Parish Bulletin 
 

SACRAMENT of RECONCILIATION 
Saturday      3:30 – 4:00 p.m. (or by appointment) 
 

SACRAMENT of ANOINTING of the SICK 
The Church recommends this sacrament to all who are 
seriously ill or in danger of death.  Please call the office. 
 

SACRAMENT of BAPTISM 
Please contact Father Bill for Baptismal Preparation. 
 

SACRAMENT of MARRIAGE 
Couples planning marriage must meet with Father Bill at 
least six months before your proposed date.  Weddings 
will not be performed after 2:00 p.m. or before 
6:30 p.m. on Saturdays. 
 

FUNERALS 
In order to secure the services of a priest or the use of 
the Church, it is necessary to contact the Church Office 
before making arrangements with a funeral home. 
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VOCATION REFLECTION 
On this Good Shepherd Sunday we celebrate World 
Day of Prayer for Vocations.  Pray for an increase in 
vocations to priesthood, diaconate, and religious life.  
May God raise up good shepherds in our midst. 
 
SECOND COLLECTION—NEXT WEEKEND 
Next weekend, we will take up the Catholic Home 
Missions collection.  Right now, over 40% of dioceses 
in the U.S. are considered home missions territory 
because they are unable to fund the essential pastoral 
work needed in their communities.  Your support of 
this appeal helps ease the struggle of these dioceses.  
Offering envelopes are on the table in the Narthex. 
 
CALENDAR DEADLINE 
The deadline for submitting information in the May 
calendar is Tuesday, April 24. 
 
BIBLE STUDY 
Our parish’s Spring Bible Study is on Wednesdays at 
6:30 p.m. in the Church.  This 12-week study will 
feature the Saint Paul Center for Biblical Studies’ 
series, “The Bible and the Virgin Mary,” presented by 
Matthew Leonard.  Each session will have 30 minutes 
of video presentation and 30 minutes of Bible Study.  
All are welcome. 
 
MISSION TRIP TO GREENE COUNTY 
Save the date!  Our annual Mission Trip to Greene 
County is scheduled for June 2 and June 4—8. 
 
SCHOOL REGISTRATION 
Registration for Saint Aloysius Catholic School is now 
open for the 2018—2019 academic year, including 
After School Care.  For more information or apply 
online, please visit www.mysaintschool.com and click 
on Admissions or call the School Office at 425-0045. 
 
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
Our monthly Eucharistic Adoration in May will be 
moved to the second Saturday, May 12 from 4:30 a.m. 
until 3:30 p.m. due to practice for First Holy 
Communion on the first Saturday.  A sign-up list will be 
in the sanctuary to keep a record of who is attending 
Adoration and at what hour.  For more information, 
please call Kathy Tortorice at 426-1797. 
 
 
 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 

April 21  29 
( = Deceased) 

Saturday (4:30 p.m.). . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Martha Venz 
Sunday (8:30 a.m.). . . . . . . .Saint Aloysius Parishioners 
Sunday (11:00 a.m.). . . . . Concetta “Jennie” LaRussa 
Monday. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Roger Adams 
Tuesday. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Andrea Silva 
Wednesday. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kathy Evans 
Thursday. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Pat Clarke 
Friday. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Marian Campbell 
Saturday (4:30 p.m.). . . . . . . Sam and Marie Virciglio 
Sunday (8:30 a.m.). . . . . . . . . . .  Charles Grainger, Sr. 
Sunday (11:00 a.m.). . . . . . .Saint Aloysius Parishioners 
 
SYMPATHY 
The Parish Community extends prayerful sympathy to 
the family and friends of Willis Ellard.  Please keep 
this family in your prayers. 
 
CONGRATULATIONS AND WELCOME 
Congratulations and welcome to Angel Venancio 
Garcia Cano, son of Perfecto Garcia Uriostegui and 
Candelario Cano Guzmán, who was baptized on 
April 14. 
 
FAITH FORMATION 
Faith Formation Classes, for students in grades 1-8 
who are attending schools other than Catholic 
schools, are on Sunday mornings from 9:45 a.m. until 
10:45 a.m. in the school.  The last classes for the 
current school year is next Sunday, April 29. 
 
EASTER EGGS AND CANDY 
Do you have leftover Easter eggs and candy?  Recycle 
your empty plastic eggs by dropping them in the box 
in the Narthex.  Donations of leftover candy for our 
year-round candy basket would be greatly 
appreciated as well.  Thank you! 
 
PRACTICE FOR FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 
Practice for First Holy Communion will be on Saturday, 
May 5 at 9:30 a.m. in the Church. 
 
FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 
First Holy Communion will be celebrated at Saint 
Aloysius Parish on Sunday, May 6 at the 11:00 a.m. 
Mass.  All are welcome. 
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NEXT SUNDAY’S READINGS 
April 29 – 5th Sunday of Easter 

Acts 9:26-31 
1 John 3:18-24 

John 15:1-8 
 
PARISH STEWARDSHIP 
      Last    Online      Year-to- 
     Week        Giving          Date  
Offertory $5857.35 $  -0-  $110,402.94 
Building Fund $     80.00 $  -0-  $  10,302.27 
 
SAINT ALOYSIUS CHOIR 
Saint Aloysius welcomes singers and musicians to join 
our music ministry!  Weekly choir practice is on 
Thursdays from 6:00 p.m. until 7:00 p.m. in the 
Church.  For more information, please contact Will 
Krysiek at music.staloysius@gmail.com or 424-2984. 
 
CHILDREN'S OFFERTORY ENVELOPES 
Saint Aloysius Parish offers boxed children's offertory 
envelopes for those families who wish them.  They are 
available after the weekend Masses in the Ministries 
Office or during the week in the Church Office.  Please 
sign the list by the number of the box that you receive 
so we can properly credit the children who contribute. 
 
THEOLOGY ON TAP 
Catholic? Love pizza? Digesting theology? We do! Join 
fellow Birmingham young adults each month on 2nd 
Mondays @ 6:30pm at Bird's Bar & Pizza. We'd love to 
see you!   Upcoming Speakers: May 14 - Dan Burke, 
NCR Executive Director / June 11 - 2nd Annual 
Seminarian Night. Get instant updates! 
fb.com/groups/totbirmingham/   
 

PARISH WEBSITE 
The weekly bulletin, monthly calendar, Online Giving 
link, religious education information, etc. are 
accessible on our parish website at 
www.staloysiuscc.org.  Scan from your smart phone 
for our Online Giving link: 
 

 
You can also give via Text Message to 205-708-0221. 
 
 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR 
OUR SICK AND SHUT-IN 

Margaret Blake       (Saint Vincent’s Birmingham) 
Pat Clarke          (Grandview Medical) 
 

Recently Discharged From Hospital 
Rod McFerrin 

Sick and Shut-in 
This list is intended for homebound members of Saint 

Aloysius Parish.  Those from our parish recently 
discharged from the hospital will be listed for two 
weeks.  Individuals outside our parish community 
may be placed on this list for a two-week period 
only.  All the sick are remembered weekly in our 

General Intercessions. 
Carol Allison 
Myra Antonio 
Bob Benson 
Barbara Bridges 
Pat Clarke 
Joan Dawson 
Rosalie Giambrone 

Don Graham 
Mary Ann Graham 

Jerri Jones 
John V. Jones, Jr. 

Meredith Jones 
Edwina Martin 
Sharon Miglionico 

Joe Puccio 
Joe Russo 
Don & MaryAnna 
   Schilleci 

Steve Tate 
Henry Tortorici 

Irene Tutten 
 

Nursing & Retirement Homes, & Assisted Living 

Self Health Care & Rehab. 
Philip Antonio 
Jackie Russo 
 

The Oaks on Parkwood 
Rudy Cooper 
Margie Lee 
 

Plantation Manor 
Claudia Charme 
Charles Pardi 
Dorothy Perry 

The Woodlands at 
   Tannehill 
Jean Sullivan 
Kathy Whited 
Lori Wieczorek 
 

Maplewood Lane 
Tina Kilpatrick 
 

Brookdale Univer. Park 
Bill Vaughan 
 

Chateau Vestavia 
Jean Contorno 

 

If you are or you know of someone on the shut-in list 
who’s well enough to be removed from this list, please 
call the Church Office. 
 

NURSING HOME AND ASSISTED LIVING RESIDENTS 
If any parishioner knows of a nursing home or assisted 
living resident who is Catholic and is not on the above 
list, please call the Church Office. 
 

VISITING HOSPITALS AND NURSING HOMES 
Father Bill would be happy to visit the sick in hospitals 
and nursing homes if the person or family requests a 
visit. 
 

SICK, SHUT-IN, AND NURSING HOME RESIDENTS 
If a lay minister is not visiting you on a regular basis, 
please call the Church Office so we can make the 
proper arrangements. 
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SAINT ALOYSIUS PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 
As Catholic Christians and members of the Parish 
Family of Saint Aloysius Catholic Church, we are 
committed: 

 To provide all our members (adults and youth) 
 opportunities for spiritual development through 
 worship, prayer, religious education and 
 social interaction. 
 

 To spread the Word of God and support our 
 Parish Family with the gifts He has given us by 
 using our time, talent, and treasure to His glory. 
 

 To strive continually to witness our faith as we 
 journey toward the future that God has 
 promised those who accept His Word. 
 

 To reach out to the larger community of the 
 Diocese of Birmingham in Alabama and the 
 world. 

 
PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL MEMBERS 

Stacy Small, Chairperson 
Jeff Evans, Vice Chairperson 
Randy Clowdus, Secretary 

Falencia Marshall 
Patricia Rector 
Jena Shourds 
Chris Waits 
Pat Lambert 

Geoff Bull 
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
If you or your family have recently transferred from 
another parish or have requested offering envelopes 
and would like to join Saint Aloysius Parish, please 
complete a registration card and place it in the 
collection basket or drop it off at the Church Office.  
Registration cards are located in the Narthex. 
 
FIRE OF THE SPIRIT PRAYER GROUP 
The Lord has blessed each of us abundantly by giving 
us the gift of His Holy Spirit.  Come learn how He 
desires to work in your life every day.  Our Fire of the 
Spirit Prayer Group meets every Thursday of the 
month (except second Thursday) in the School Library 
from 6:30 p.m. until 8:00 p.m.  Come join us in prayer 
and worship and release your gifts of the Holy Spirit!  
All are welcome.  For more information, please 
contact Kathy Tortorice at 426-1797 or 
kathytortorice@gmail.com. 
 

SENIOR ADULTS ACTIVITY 
Saint Francis Xavier Parish (2 Xavier Circle in 
Birmingham) will sponsor its monthly activity for 
Catholic senior adults on Thursday, April 26 from 
11:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m.  This event will be a Mass-
Luncheon-Bingo with a $7.00 donation to defray the 
cost for lunch.  Lunch will be provided by Majestic 
Catering (Chicken Tetrazzini, Broccoli, Salad, Garlic 
Bread, Dessert, and Beverages).  The reservation 
deadline is Noon on Tuesday, April 24.  To RSVP your 
attendance, please call the Church Office at 871-1153. 
 

TYLER PORTER MEMORIAL GOLF TOURNAMENT 
The Billy Monte family invites all to play in or donate 
to the golf tournament set up in memory of their 
grandson, Tyler Porter, on Friday, April 27 at Highland 
Park Golf Course in Birmingham.  Proceeds benefit the 
Tyler Porter Memorial Scholarship Fund at John 
Carroll Catholic High School.  The scholarship is 
awarded to a JCCHS senior baseball player and 
announced at senior awards day.  To register to play, 
sponsor a hole, or donate, please visit 
www.tylerportergolf.com. 
 

ALUMNI BASKETBALL CHALLENGE 
Still got game?  Come to the Bishop Robert J. Baker 
Alumni Basketball Challenge to watch Holy Family vs. 
John Carroll Alumni compete on Friday, April 27 at 
7:00 p.m. and 8:30 p.m. at John Carroll Catholic High 
School.  For more information, please contact the 
Office of Black Ministry at 838-8313. 
 

BENEDICTINE SISTERS RETREAT CENTER 
The Benedictine Sisters Retreat Center in Cullman will 
host a retreat entitled “The Gospel of Mark:  Faith, 
Fear, and Healing,” on April 27—29.  Noted New 
Testament scholar Bonnie Thurston will lead 
participants in exploring three themes from the 
Gospel of Mark:  faith, fear, and healing.  The cost for 
the weekend is $245.00 per person for a private room 
or $205.00 for a shared room; lodging, meals, and 
linens are included.  For more information or to 
register, please contact the Benedictine Sisters 
Retreat Center at 1-256-734-8302 or email at 
retreats@shmon.org. 
 

PADRE PIO PRAYER GROUP 
The Padre Pio Prayer Group of Birmingham will meet 
on Saturday, April 28 at 10:00 a.m. at Our Lady of 
Sorrows Parish (1728 Oxmoor Road in Homewood).  
There will be Adoration, praying the Rosary, and Mass.  
Join us and bring a friend!  For more information, 
please call Angela Kolar at 991-9554. 
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7th ANNUAL ITALIAN FOOD FESTIVAL 
The 7th Annual Feast of Saint Mark Italian Food 
Festival will be held at Saint Mark the Evangelist 
Parish (7340 Cahaba Valley Road in Birmingham) on 
Saturday, April 28 from 3:30 p.m. until 10:00 p.m. 
(Mass will be at 3:00 p.m.).  Come enjoy a varied food 
format from many of your favorite restaurants, Italian 
cookies, cannolis, dancing and singing, games and 
rides for children and teens, and much more.  There 
will be great entertainment including a special Tony 
Bennett impersonator, top hits by Mary Jo Fritts, and 
local band Total A$$et$.  Tickets are available online 
at www.feastofstmark.com. 
 
ESSAY CONTEST FOR SCHOLARSHIPS 
The Italian American Heritage Society announces its 
essay contest, “What My Italian Heritage Means to 
Me.”  The contest is open to any relative of a dues-
paying member.  The person submitting the essay 
must be currently enrolled at the college level or a 
high school senior who has been accepted to a 
college.  There will be two $500.00 scholarships 
awarded which will be paid directly to the colleges.  
The deadline for submitting the essay is April 30.  For 
more information, please visit www.iahsbham.com. 
 
RETREAT 
The Blessed Trinity Shrine Retreat in Fort Mitchell, 
Alabama will hold a retreat entitled, "Drawn into the 
Heart of the Trinity," on May 4—6.  This retreat will 
focus on the Trinity being the heart of our faith, but so 
often our heart feels it doesn’t understand this key 
mystery of faith.  The presenter will be Sister Nancy 
Walsh.  The cost is $180.00 per person.  For more 
information or to register, please call 1-334-855-4474. 
 
15TH ANNUAL GOLF FORE LIFE 
Her Choice Birmingham Women’s Center’s 15th annual 
golf tournament fundraiser, Golf Fore Life, will be 
played on Friday, May 11 at Highland Park Golf Course 
in Birmingham.  Her Choice is a pro-life pregnancy 
resource center in Birmingham.  Lunch will be 
provided at Noon with a shotgun start at 1:00 p.m.  
The cost is $250.00 per individual golfer ($125.00 is 
tax deductible) with foursomes being organized.  
Individual golfers who are not part of a foursome will 
be paired up with a group.  Corporate Hole Sponsors 
for $500.00 are invited.  Registration deadline is 
Friday, May 4.  For more information, please call Jim 
Pinto at 447-8796 or 252-0706. 
 

MILITARY PRAYER LIST 
Please pray for our military that have been deployed 
around the world to fight for the freedom and security 
of our country, including: 
 

      Navy   U.S. Intelligence 
 Lt. Paul M. Byrne III  Daniel Thomas 
 Luke Reiter 
 

    Air Force              Army 
 Daniel K. Hicks  Joseph R. Chiarella 
 Shea Hicks   Alan Chandler 
 Zach McDuff  Maj. Teri Bossard 
 Lance Rosser 
 

Call the Church Office at 424-2984 or send an e-mail 
to staloysius@bellsouth.net with the names of people 
and their branch of service to be placed on or 
removed from this prayer list. 
 
CONGRATULATIONS 
Congratulations to the following couples who are 
celebrating their Wedding Anniversaries: 
April 24. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Kaleb and Jennifer Moore 
April 25. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Cecil and Sue Brooks 
April 26. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Adam and Cori Lockhart 
 
HAPPY BIRTHDAYS 
April 22. . . . . . . . . . . . . . Dianne Moore, Brennan Blake 
April 23. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Jennifer Culver 
April 24. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Luis Zamora 
April 25. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Billy Howard, Austin Brooks, 
. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Jennifer Albright Babbitt 
April 26. . . . . . . . Vickey Brantley, Michaela Tomberlin, 
. . . . . . . . . . . . . . Ralph McDermott, Christian Blackwell 
April 27. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Paula Clowdus, Cesar Cruz 
April 28. . . . . . . . . . . . . . Cathy Lingo, Angela Campbell, 
. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Carmen Serrano 
 
 

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER FOR VOCATIONS 
Lord Jesus, Good Shepherd, 

may young people in our parish 
hear Your call and follow Your voice 

as they discern their vocations. 
Lead Your people to Heaven 

through the ministry of holy priests 
and consecrated men and women. 

Jesus, we trust in You!  Amen. 
 

Pledge to pray for vocations at 
www.invisiblemonastery.com 
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THE WAYLIGHTERS  

GOSPEL  QUARTET  

(FEATURING PARISHIONER GARY ADAMS)  
 

IN CONCERT AT  

SAINT ALOYSIUS CHURCH  
 

SATURDAY, MAY 12  

6:00 P.M.  ̶  8:00 P.M.  
 

SAINT ALOYSIUS CHOIR WILL ALSO SING  
 

SPONSORED BY THE  

SAINT ALOYSIUS MEN’S SOCIETY 
 

NO CHARGE.  COME JOIN US!!  
 

For more information, call Gary Adams at 907-9438 or visit www.waylightersquartet.com 
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Sanctuary Candles  

 

Sponsor a candle in the Sanctuary  

for a loved one  (living)  

or a loved one who has gone before us  

on their journey to the Eternal Father (deceased).  

 

The candles to be sponsored are the  

Sanctuary Lamp, Blessed Mother, and  

Our Lady of Guadalupe.  

 

We are especially low on names for the Sanctuary Lamp  

and Our Lady of Guadalupe.  

 

For a suggested donation of $5.00 , 

a label with your loved oneõs name  

will be placed on the  candle of your choice.  

You may keep the candle  

when  it burns down after six days.  

 

òSponsor a Candleó envelope s are available in the Narthex  

and on the cabinet behind the baptismal font.  

 



 
 

25th Anniversary Gifts 
 

 

Cookbook 
$10.00 

 Cookbook with CD copy 
$15.00 

    

Cookbook on CD 
$5.00 

    
   

    

Ornaments 
$15.00 

 Ornaments with stand 
$20.00 

    

   
    

Crosses 
$10.00 

 T-shirts 
$10.00 

    

   
 

 

 

  

Please make checks payable to: 
Saint Aloysius 

 


